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DATE

Ms. Danielle Converse
FTZ Manager
Port of Corpus Christi Authority
400 Harbor Drive
Corpus Christi, TX 78401

Dear Ms. Converse:

The purpose of this letter is to document the support of Nueces County Hospital 
District for Cimbar Resources, Inc.’s application to establish and operate under 
Foreign Trade Zone designation under the auspices of the Port of Corpus Christi 
Authority, Grantee of Foreign-Trade Zone #122.

We believe the economic benefit this company brings to our area make it a valuable 
asset and will have a positive impact upon the local economy, local employment, and 
economic development in the region.

We understand that imported inventory and inventory held for export in the foreign-
trade zone will be exempt from ad valorem tax. 

Nueces County Hospital District is fully supportive of the proposed FTZ designation 
for Cimbar Resources, Inc. and recommends expedited review and approval of the 
application.

Sincerely,

Name
Title

cc: Nueces County Appraisal District


